
Information
Session

You are invited to learn more about the 

Barbour Hill Substation Mitigation Project



Information Session about 
Barbour Hill Substation

Eversource Energy

P.O. Box 270

Hartford, CT 06141-0270

Eversource and the Town of South Windsor invite you to a follow-up 
briefing as we continue our partnership on the Barbour Hill 
Substation Mitigation Project. At the January 23 meeting, 
Eversource will discuss progress to date on work to reduce sound 
levels, and next steps for the project.

Please join us at this meeting where members of the Eversource 
project team will continue to provide information and answer 
questions about our work in your community.

To find out more, or to speak with a project representative, 
please call 1-800-793-2202 or 

email us at TransmissionInfo@eversource.com.

Monday, January 23, 2017

Time: 7 p.m.

South Windsor Town Hall 

Town Council Chambers

1540 Sullivan Avenue

South Windsor, CT 06074


